
 

 
 
 

 

Price Increase Notice 

 

 

We pride ourselves on providing a great product for an excellent price 

and great value.   

 

 

Please note that effective August 1 2022,  

 there will be a price increase on our SLPS/SFE Catering Menu and the 

801 Café Menu.  

 

 

We appreciate your support and on behalf of the Saint Louis Public 

Schools Food and Nutrition Services Staff, we look forward to catering 

your special events this upcoming year.   

 

 

Thank You! 

 


